
 
 

 

Supporting War Veterans and Families in 
 Faith Communities  
Day of Awareness Saturday, April 14, 2012 

9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Archdiocesan Catholic Pastoral Center - Conference Center 

7501 N.W. Expressway 
 

This day is intended for veterans, military members and their families (Active Duty, Guard and Reserve) 
community professionals and all involved in ministry within the faith community. 

 This is a free event with lunch included. 
The Day of Awareness will be sponsored by:  Army OneSource, Catholic Charities,  

Mental Health Association of Central Oklahoma, 
 Mercy Community Outreach, Office of Family Life, and Oklahoma National Guard 

 

Over 4000 National Guard are returning to Oklahoma in the first months of 2012. Statistically only 45% 
seek services from the VA.  It is believed many of these will call on the faith community.  

This day will build awareness of the concerns, needs and resources for Service members and 
 their families.   Presentations will be given by professionals addressing behavioral, 

 financial,  and spiritual concerns  as well as making available  the resources in  
our communities. 

 

RSVP to the Office of Family Life at 721-8944  
by April 10th 

 

 


